


THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

1 June 1968

Dear Canon Collins,

I am happy to hear that the International Defence
and Aid Fund is organizing a function on June 26, 1968,
to mark the International Year for Human Rights and to
raise funds to provide relief for those persecuted
under repressive legislation in South Africa.

The United Nations, as you know, has been concerned
for many yegars with the policies of racial discrimination
and apartheid in South Africa and neighbouring territories.

The General Assembly of the United Nations has
recognized the serious hardships faced by numerocus families
in South Africe because of subjection to arbitrary repressive
laws against opponents of apartheid. It has considered
relief and assistance to such families as consonant with
the purposes and principles of the United Nations and appealed
to States, organizations and individuals to contribute for
this purpose. It has also set up a United Nations Trust Fund
to supplement the resources of voluntary organizations
engaged in providing relief and assistance to South Africans.

I ccmmend such humanitarian essistance as a worthy and
essential activity which deserves the widest and most generous
support, and as a means to demonstrate, by concrete action, the
international concern for human rights and for the eliminations
of recimal discrimination.

Yours sincerely,

Prosc

U Thant

The Reverend Canon L. John Collins
President

International Defence and Aid Fund
2 Amen Court

London, E.C.k,

England
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28 Avon Trading Estate
Avonmore Road
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